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Our 2021 spring clean-up days are scheduled for Friday and Saturday, 
April 23 and 24.  If you would like to participate in this event, please 
contact Ed Martin at efmartin88@gmail.com. We will be grateful for any 
time you can give us.

Our two new displays, the Trooper Mannequin Corner and the Lambertson 
Case, are coming together very nicely. The Museum is gradually being 
professionally painted, and Adam Jewell’s wife Jamie is painting the 
smaller rooms.  

In early March, Captain Jason Sapp and Corporal/3 Adam Jewell were 
interviewed by a reporter from “The 302 Show.”  Their interview 
highlighted the Museum and its many offerings.  The show will air later 
this spring or in early summer – we’ll announce the exact date and time.

The Museum continues to remain closed to the public; however, it can be 
available to DSP personnel for some limited-seating meetings and training 
sessions.  Museum members with a need to reserve space can call or email 
Peggy Anderson for assistance with a reservation.

In closing, as we all welcome increased availability of the vaccines and 
hope for much better days ahead, it seems only right to pause in 
remembrance of the victims of COVID-19 and their families.  Likewise, 
we need to recognize the service of the doctors, nurses, healthcare 
workers, and first responders who are still working unselfishly to keep us 
safe.

Regards, John Miller

http://www.dspmuseum.com
mailto:efmartin88@gmail.com


From the Executive Director’s 
Desk 

Peggy L. Anderson

Each year the season of spring brings warmer weather, 
beautiful flowers, and an uplifting sense of rebirth. This 
year, especially, I think we all are ready for a new 
beginning and some bright sunshine.

Next month we will honor those officers who have lost 
their lives in the line of duty. In 1962, President John F. 
Kennedy proclaimed May 15, National Peace Officers 
Day, to be a part of National Police Week. Established 
by a joint resolution of Congress, also in 1962, National 
Police Week honors those law enforcement officers who 
have given their lives in service and protection of 
others.

The Continental Congress adopted June 14 as Flag Day 
in 1777, and the United States Congress permanently 
established that day as National Flag Day in 1949. This 
is supposed to be a day of celebration and recognition of 
our flag, providing an opportunity for our country to 
reaffirm its commitment to liberty and justice for all.

“The 302 Show,” a WHYY community news program, 
will feature Captain Jason Sapp and Corporal/3 Adam 
Jewell in a segment that will air in late spring or early 
summer. Captain Sapp and Corporal Jewell were 
interviewed by one of the show’s reporters in mid-
March to highlight the Museum and all it has to offer. 
Air date and time are yet to be determined – to be 
announced.

2 of 5

Additional information about other future events such 
as Clean-Up Days, ARDSP Golf Tournament, and the 
next Board of Directors meeting can be found in this 
newsletter. 

Please note that the Museum will be closed on Friday, 
April 2; Monday, April 5; and Monday, May 31.

Stay Safe,  
Peggy

“Spring and Summer 2021 are upon us.  The annual 
Museum “Clean-Up” party is scheduled for Friday, 
April 23, 1500 – 1900 and Saturday, April 24, 2021, 
0900 – 1500. We are looking for as many volunteers 
as we can muster. 

Some of the tasks we wish to undertake include the 
following: cleaning windows, cleaning the exterior 
of display glass, cleaning brass hardware, moving 
light storage items, cleaning, and painting the wall 
of the siren and police light display case in the 
annex, some light exterior shrub trimming and shrub 
bed weeding, light maintenance repairs, light 
general cleaning, beginning some inventory of 
stored photographs, and some work in our 
“Memorial Brick Patio.”  

Please contact Rich Foskey (302)382-7548, 
rvletsroll@yahoo.com or Ed Martin (302)382-1736, 
efmartin88@gmail.com to offer your time.  Supplies 
and appropriate tools will be on-hand.  

An additional announcement may be seen on the 
ARDSP website @ https://
www.delawaretrooper.com.”

 Ed Martin 

VOLUNTEER 

CORNER

mailto:rvletsroll@yahoo.com
mailto:efmartin88@gmail.com
https://www.delawaretrooper.com/
https://www.delawaretrooper.com/




DSP Museum: https://www.dspmuseum.com
Visit Us Online
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Museum Annual Membership Meeting followed 
by the Board of Directors’ Meetings 
Tuesday - May 4th, 2021 - 10:00AM

Meetings are held at the Museum

Mark your calendar 
for our upcoming events

Memorial Brick Walk
Memorialize your service or those who supported you 

during your career.  This is an excellent way of 
acknowledging your parents, spouse, sibling, children or 
another trooper.  Show them that they are an important 

part of the DSP family and your life.
Memorial Brick - $100.00

Visit our Facebook page and 
Like us on Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/

Executive Director: Peggy L. Anderson 
1425 N. DuPont Highway, 

P.O. Box 430, Dover, DE 19903-0430
 Peggy.L.Anderson@Delaware.gov

 2nd Quarter Sale
April 1 – June 30

 Prints – Regular Price – $10  
Sale Price – $5.00

Trooper’s Memorial

75th Anniversary Collage

“Lo I Am With Thee”
All prints are Signed & Numbered

Call or email Peggy at the Museum to order
Please specify the number print you wish to 

purchase
Peggy.L.Anderson@delaware.gov – 

302-739-7700

https://www.dspmuseum.com
https://www.facebook.com/dspmuseum
http://Peggy.L.Anderson@Delaware.gov
mailto:Peggy.L.Anderson@delaware.gov


Dedicated 
Selfless
Proud

In Memorium
Our Fallen Heroes Lest We Forget
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Never Forgotten

Sandra Marie Wagner 
1968-1996 

April 5, 1996

Harold B. Rupert
1928-1962

April 19, 1962

Stephen J. Ballard 
1968-2018

April 26, 2018

William I. Jearman
1937-1979

May 12, 1979

Raymond B. Wilhelm
1920-1951

May 30, 1951

George W. Emory
1946-1972

June 2, 1972


